
 

 

 

Regarding to the latest revised Data Policy Notice 

 

Data Policy Notice (DPN) has been amended and will be effective from 28 October 2022 

(click here for more information). For customers with account(s) opened on or before 22 

October 2022, the implementation date will be 28 November 2022. 

 

For enquiries/responses about the amendments to the Data Policy Notice, please call our 

Customer Service Hotline : 

 

  Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited: (852) 3669 3938 

BOC Credit Card (International) Limited: (852) 2108 3288 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited and  

BOC Credit Card (International) Limited 

October 2022 

https://www.bochk.com/dam/document/retail/b/e20.pdf

